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February 26th,1930.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.G.,F.C.B.,11.D., 

Principal.

Bear Sir Arthur

Referring to the attached letter

from Hr. Dansereau regarding University representation 

the .metropolitan Planning Board,

Professor R.

on

I suggest that 

Del. trench be nominated as representative

of McGill University.

l:r. French has been active on the 

work of the Board for some time, as the representative of

V1"e Engineering Institute of Canada, but I understand that 

his term in that capacity has expired,

Inasmuch as most of the engineers at present 

representatives of particular interests, it seems to me rather 

desirable tiat the University representative should

or is about to expire.

on the Board are

also be an

engineer thoroughly conversant with traffic and other municipal 

problems.

Yours faithfully,

y
Fncl. Beanf


